
2022 – The Year in Review

Mary’s Mount Primary School



We started our school year 
with COVID at it’s peak.

New protocols were introduced to the school. 
Due to safety guidelines from CEWA our 

planned events were cancelled and all P&F 
meetings went online. 

With face to face meetings unable to 
occur, our P&F meetings went online 

via TEAMS. Which was all new to some 
members but everyone rose to the 
challenge and we pressed ahead! 



Everyone’s favourite 
welcome event, The Big 
Splash was cancelled.. 



Our P&F Welcome Morning Tea.. 



We were still hopeful for Breakfast in Park 
2022 but due to COVID restrictions, this 
was also cancelled. 
Breakfast in the Park has not been held 
since 2019 but we are hopeful for a 
community engagement project in 2023..



Our only Fundraising event for Term 1 this year was 
the Easter Raffle and our Year 2 Co-oordinators were 
ready! 



And our MMPS spirit did not disappoint, we had an 
overwhelming amount of donations from families and raised 
$1,232.  Hampers we also donated to Esther House on 
behalf of MMPS P&F. 



Our Pre-Primary coordinates put on a beautiful 
Mother’s Day Stall.. 



And we were able to host a Mothers Day 
prayer service and Morning Tea.. 



We organised some yummy lunches!



Then came a buzz….. 



Our labels were chosen. All Bee-utifully designed 
by MMPS students. 



And our 2022 Honey Drive Beeeeee-gan! 
So far we have sold 125 tubs raising $1375.. 
With more tubs still to sell. 



Our fabulous 4YO Kindy Coordinators organised the 
Fathers Day stall and Year 5 Parents hosted the 
Fathers Day Breakfast.. 



Then it was time for some magic and a night out for our 
dedicated MMPS Mums and Dads!
Our Year 4 Coordinator got busy turning the school hall 
into an enchanting event space.. 



A Night in White was enjoyed by all who attended. 
And thanks to our amazing parents and 
overwhelming support from the local community the 
event raised more than $2300!!!!



This year we hosted a Colour Run. The task was 
given to our Year 3 Coordinators and they coloured 
our world.. It was a blast!



The event was a MASSIVE success with donations 
reaching… 

$5,729.83



The funds raised from this years colour run 
are going towards the Mary’s Mount Primary 
School Science and STEAM Lab.
This is a long-term project that is supported 
by the school, School Advisory Council, and 
the P&F…



Our Year 1 Coordinator put on a Disney 
Disco.. and it was time to dance!



Everybody got into the Disney Spirit.. 



With all the 
funds we raised 

we have been 
able to give back 

to the school.. 



• This year the P&F has funded: 
$1000 for new Earthcare books
$2000 Library Book Contribution 
$1208 New Long Jump Pit
$680 for Recreational Sports Equipment for each class
$450 Athletics Equipment
$1940 Class Resources 
$2389 Decodable Readers 



We provided with the school new sports 
marquees totalling $4899.50



We proudly sponsored the Make a Move 
Performance Program and donated $2100 

Funding of $3,600 
to continue with 
the program in 
2023 has already 
been approved.. 



And also supported the School Open Night 
Art Show



We’ve donated $3200 to our 2022 Year 5 
class to purchase Leavers Jackets for 2023

2023



After a troubled start to the year, 
2022 has been a great success thanks 

to the support of our MMPS 
community. 



We’ve juggled P&F commitments, work , 
family and other commitments… together!



We are so lucky to have such a 
supportive school community..
Thank you to all our business 
supporters & parent volunteers!!



Thank you…

To our amazing school staff you have made 
this challenging year such a great success!
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